
 
  

**Traffic Advisory** 

  

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – JEA is scheduled to detour St. Johns Avenue (State Road 211) 

between Mallory Street and Cherry Street overnight next week, Tuesday, May 6 and Wednesday, 

May 7 from approximately 8 p.m. to 5 a.m. the following mornings for repairs on the sewer main 

line. Motorists will be detoured to Riverside Avenue during these times. Please use caution in the 

area. 

 

Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts may visit www.FL511.com or download the FL511 app. 
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